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CONGLETON TOWN COUNCIL 

COMMITTEE REPORTS AND UPDATES 

COMMITTEE:                                        Community Committee 

MEETING DATE 
AND TIME 

29 June 20223 

 7.00pm 
LOCATION Town Hall, Bridestones 

REPORT FROM  Jackie MacArthur, Communities and Marketing Manager & DCO 

AGENDA ITEM  

REPORT TITLE 
8.  Updates Paper  

 Background 

This paper gives members an update on actions from items discussed at the 
previous Community and Environment Committee. These items do not need a full 
paper and are either ongoing issues or confirmation of completion or resolution.  

The paper is for noting and is an opportunity to feedback on issues from the 
previous committee(s). Community is a new committee and was formed from the 
Community and Environment Committee. Any actions from the February 
Community and Environment Committee meeting relating to environmental issues 
will be dealt with via the Environment Committee on the 13th July 2023.  

Updates  

 

CE45/2223 Resolved in principle the committee would support the idea of a dog 
agility area within Congleton, but would need a more detailed plan before making 
any commitment to any scheme. This action is still pending awaiting further 
information from CEC on possible funding available for such a project.  

Community Safety Charter – there were two actions. One involved the induction of 
new councillors into the purpose of the charter, which still needs to be arranged. 
The other is adding the Community Safety Charter to the website which is 
scheduled to happen before the Community Meeting in June.  

CE/51/2223 resolved to accept the recommendations by the White Ribbon 
Working Group to:  

a) Run a White Ribbon public awareness session in the Town Hall   during 
June/July 2023  

b) Organise a face-to-face Active Bystander session for officers and councillors  
- which will happen as part of the Community Safety Charter induction.  

CE/52/2223 resolved to ask officers to produce a detailed plan for Council to 
consider the Christmas Lights that need to be replaced. This will go to Council on 
the 10th August.  
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